
1 of 4 
 

Nuts and Bolts from the Shed, February 2022  Page 1 

     
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monash Men’s Shed Inc. at Bogong Reserve,   
1/49-77 Bogong Avenue, Glen Waverley, Victoria, Australia, 3150   

Phone 9561 8557        February 2022 

Annual General Meeting  
On the 26 th of January, we had our Annual General Meeting in 
Bogong Hall. There we discussed the previous year as well as the 
behind the scenes planning for 2022. The meeting began with 
reports from our President and Treasurer Greg Male and our 
Secretary Clive Alan. The meeting unanimously accepted the 
Shed’s Annual report and further copies either paper based or 
electronic are available. A motion to ratify the opening and 
closing hours of the shed was discussed. It was agreed by the 
members at the meeting that a survey be undertaken to canvass the thoughts and 
opinions of the preferred operating hours of the shed. The survey will be posted to 
members in early February.  
Geoff Gaylard and Gary Cornell have now stepped down as members of the Committee of 
Management and Leslie Cowell, Maurie Turner and Barry Roberts will continue their 
Committee membership. Greg Male will continue to serve as both our President and in the 
interim Treasurer. Clive Alan will also be continuing his role as the secretary of the shed. 
Two vacancies now exist on our Committee of Management and we are seeking members 
to join us for 2022. As our committee is now only running with two less members a call to 
action is now made for members who would like to step forward and take on a rewarding 
leadership role. If you would like to learn more contact Aden or any of our current 
committee members. After the meeting concluded, the day continued with our Australia 
day celebrations which included a BBQ and a few ice cold Bevvys. 

SHED OPERATING HOURS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICE HOURS: 
Monday to Saturday 9.30 to 1:30 
For Public holidays, contact our office 
on 9561 8557  

 

 

 

At our AGM there were differing opinions of the ongoing operating hours of the shed. It 
was agreed at the meeting to canvass all the opinions of members and upon completion 
to be presented to the Committee of Management for assessment. 
The survey completed by members will include operating options and the ramifications to 
the shed of each selection. Surveys will issue in February and are to returned as soon as 
they are completed.  To enable your opinion to be included and assessed the survey will 
require the members name to be clearly detailed on the returned survey. Unnamed 
surveys unfortunately will not be included. Members who have difficulty in completing 
the survey can seek assistance of our Secretary, Clive Allan.  
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Glencare Program Shed Activities 
Glencare has moved locations from the Girl Guides Hall to Brandon Park 
Community Center! Glencare is a community program that provides 
residents of Monash 65 and over with activities that aim to enhance 
wellbeing and to develop long-lasting friendships. The activities include 
outings, musical entertainment, trivia, lunches and lots more. The activities 
are now to be held every Friday at Brandon Park Community Center from 
10am-2pm. If you are interested in joining or learning more, please contact Wavecare on 
9560 6722 or the Shed 9561 8557. 

 Introductory Cooking Lessons 
Have you always wanted to cook but don’t know where to start? Are you bored 

of 2 minute noodles and baked beans? Do you somehow manage to burn your 

milk and cereal in the morning!? Then you may be looking for some introductory 

cooking lessons! John Gillies, member of the sheds cooking group is happy to 

teach all who are willing to learn. If you are interested, email 

danielroper2522@gmail.com for more information.  

Birthday Boys 
 Happy Birthday to the following shedders!  

Geoff Gaylard  19th Bill James  14th Jim Hughson  1st 

Gus Romero  28th Erich Reuter  ? Stan Stewart  27th 

Peter Klink  3rd Aden Green  29th (Bad luck!)  

Check on your mates 
A number of shedders are struggling at the moment whether though health or 

loss or otherwise. Because of this, now is as important a time as any to check in 

with your mates. You know who they are already so don’t be shy about picking 

up the phone to brighten their day.  

Garden Plot – We need help! 
Shedder Colin Mackenzie has been working hard on our garden plot for over 

1 year now.  His work has not only provided the shed with fresh vegetables 

but brought new growth and vibrancy to the whole of Bogong reserve; 

however he needs your help! Colin needs a hand watering, planning and 

tending to the garden bed throughout the week. You will be able to work 

with and learn from a professional gardener who has a wealth of plant 

knowledge and over 70 years of experience. Talk to Colin Mackenzie to learn more about 

helping bring more colour and life to Bogong. 
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Forgot your Glasses? No Worries! 
 Forgot/Lost/Broken your magnifying glasses? 

 

 Don't Panic! 

 

We have several pairs at the office or that can be borrowed for the d 

 

 Let other people know.       A message from Franklin Ness 

Note to the Shed 
Last month we received a note from a member of the customer 

that bought a bread board from us. In the letter she says that 

after use her shoulders no longer ache compared to her previous 

board and that she now uses it every day. She is deeply 

appreciative and sent with the note a donation.  

The work we do is seen and appreciated and the effort we put in 

makes an impact on the community, no matter how small you 

may think it may be. You attending the shed shows others in the 

community that passions can be pursued and shared. Keep up 

the good work and know that you are making a difference.  

Shed Projects  
This months shed projects are from William Robertson 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

  

This is Williams setup for his Thursday 
morning art sessions at the shed. Check 
out his colour matching skills using rocks! 

This is Williams ingenious device 
he uses to take pictures of his 
work. He crafted this in the sheds 
workshop. 

We have several pairs at the office or PPE cupboard that can be borrowed for 

the day. 
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Thank you to our Partners and Supporters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Email in your submissions to the newsletter to danielroper2522@gmail.com  

it could be shed related or a photo of something you’ve made, something significant that has 

happened in your life or even a joke or fact you would like to share. Anything you like.  

We would love to hear from you!  

 

                                                   

          

    

 

 

               

 

   

HELPLINES  

Emergency Services:   000  

                                         

                         24-hour helpline 
                 Free phone   1300 22 4636 
 

Suicide Call Back Service: 1300 659 467 

Men’s Line: 1300 78 99 78    Veterans Line: 1800 011 046      

Men’s Referral Service for help to avoid domestic violence: 1300 766 491    

Grief Line: 03 9935 7400 12-3pm 7 days     Pain Management Line: 1300 340 357    

Sane Australia:   1800 18 7263         Mind Australia Carer Helpline:   1300 554 660 
 

http://mrs.org.au/

